Scanned Licence Directory

Please note as of Feb 2017 this directory is no longer being updated with water licence documents.  You can now search for water licences through this search tool:  https://j200.gov.bc.ca/pub/ams/Default.aspx?PossePresentation=AMSPublic&PosseObjectDef=o_ATIS_DocumentSearch&PosseMenuName=WS_Main
[bookmark: _GoBack]This directory includes licensing decision documents, both active and inactive.  Only the licence document and licence attachments such as the plat (drawing) and schedules (when applicable) are placed into this directory.
To find a document in the Scanned Licence Directory, you must know what the licence number is.  The directories are partitioned into blocks of 2500. 
Select the appropriate block and either scroll through or press Ctrl-F to search for the licence.
Some older Final and Conditional licenses contained in the directory 022500** and lower, share the same licence number.  That is why these licenses have been stored in a directory that shows the "C" or "F" prefix for the licence number.  Licenses contained in the directory 025000 and higher, have no prefix for the licence directory.  This is because the numbers are unique.

Warranty Disclaimer
This information is provided as a public service by the Government of British Columbia.
This website and all of the information it contains are provided "as is" without warranty of any kind, whether express or implied. All implied warranties, including, without limitation, implied warranties of merchantability, fitness for a particular purpose, and non-infringement, are hereby expressly disclaimed. 
Limitation of Liabilities
Under no circumstances will the Government of British Columbia be liable to any person or business entity for any direct, indirect, special, incidental, consequential, or other damages based on any use of this website or any other website to which this site is linked, including, without limitation, any lost profits, business interruption, or loss of programs or information, even if the Government of British Columbia has been specifically advised of the possibility of such damages.
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